
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Friends— 

  

One last note about the BEACH VESPERS today!  We would LOVE to have you come.  You can come any time after 3:30, but supper 

will be at 6:00.  Singing campfire songs at 7:00.  Bring a chair and a sweatshirt and enjoy a great Sabbath afternoon with OC GRACE! 

  

Another set of directions:  22 east to the 55 south - merge to the 73 toll (east) off MacArthur going south.  Left turn on PCH and right on 

Marguerite Ave,  Right on Ocean Blvd, merge to the left on to Breakers Dr. - down to the parking lot.  ($15) 

  

“Christmas in July” for Second Service today—with Christmas trees, a manger scene, and Christmas music!  

  

Filipino Fellowship at 2:30 in the Youth Chapel—I have the short message, love to have you come for that! 

  

Have a terrific Sabbath! 

  

God bless— 

  

Pastor Dan 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like to be added to Pastor Dan’s weekly email newsletter list, submit your request to: pastordan@gardengrovesda.com 
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